
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Senate Health Care Committee, the Pharmaceutical Industry 
Labor Management Association (PILMA) wishes to go on record in support of SB 439, Share the 
Savings.  Biopharmaceutical manufacturers consistently provide significant discounts off the list price of 
medicines to insurers and PBMs in the form of rebates.  Rebates and discounts should go to the benefit 
of the patient. Here is a link to a pertinent PILMA Resolution.   
 
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Downloads/PublicTestimonyDocument/7064  
 
PILMA is a partnership between eleven pharmaceutical companies and eight unions that represent 
Building Trades workers, law enforcement officers, and firefighters.  Here’s a link to their website-  
 
PILMA - Pharmaceutical Industry Labor-Management Association  
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Mohlis 
503-784-1566 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information in this message is privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the use of 
the recipient named above (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient). If you received this 
in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this message in error, please notify us by telephone immediately. Thank you 
 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Downloads/PublicTestimonyDocument/7064
https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2021R1/Downloads/PublicTestimonyDocument/7064
https://pilma.org/
https://pilma.org/

